
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that as per Notification No. SEC/CMRRCD/2006-158/134/ 
Admin/44 dated 07 August 2012 of Bangladesh Securities and Exchange 
Commission (BSEC), the Company is in position to appoint the compliance 
auditor of the Company for the year 2015. 
 
In view of the above, proposals for appointment of the compliance auditor of the 
Company for the year 2015 are hereby invited from practicing Professional 
Accountant/Secretary (Chartered Accountant/Cost and Management 
Accountant/Chartered Secretary). The proposal shall be reached at the registered 
office of the Company not later than November 30, 2015. 
 
       

         Sd/- 
Dated: Dhaka          (Muhammad Shahidul Islam FCS)  
November 15, 2015                    Company Secretary 
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